
Congratulations to Professor Frederick Leung (School Supervisor) 
on being elected Honorary Member of IEA   

 

We are pleased to share with you that Professor Frederick K.S. Leung, School’s 
supervisor has been elected as an Honorary Member of the International 
Association for the Evaluation of Education Achievement (IEA) in recognition of 
his outstanding contribution to IEA as TIMSS National Research Coordinator for 
Hong Kong. 

IEA is the largest international cooperative of national research institutions, 
governmental research agencies, scholars, and analysts working to research, 
understand, and improve education worldwide. Professor Leung is the first Asian 
recipient of this honour. 
 

 


